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Ref. No. 34, Structure drainage misc, requires the cleaning of the entire bridge drainage system of WAR-71-1514L(So. Bound). 
Whereas. we request access to the structural catwalk that is located beneath the deck of this bridge, to inspect the drainage 
system. Brandon Collett, PE, of Dist. 8 asked us to make this request in the form of a prebid question. We suggest Tuesday, 
June 13, 2006, 9:30 AM as a good time for a field trip. Thanks.  

Question Submitted: 5/31/2006

On Tuesday, June 13th, 9:30 AM, access to the catwalk will be granted to all potential bidders.  All interested parties 

should meet behind the median guardrail on the west end  of the southbound bridge.  All vehicles must have a 

working top mounted, flashing light.  No additional information will be given or any question answered during the 

field visit.  Any questions that may arise during the inspection shall be submitted as a Prebid question.

1Question Number:

We just noticed that Ref. No. 46 requires cleaning of the bridge drainage system of WAR-71-1514R. On June 13, 2006, after the 
inspection of WAR-71-1514L, may we have access to the catwalk of WAR-71-1514R for bridge drainage inspection? 

Question Submitted: 6/1/2006

On Tuesday, June 13th, 9:30 AM, access to the catwalks of Bridge Nos. WAR-75-1514L and WAR-75-1514R will be 

granted to all potential bidders. All interested parties should meet behind the median  guardrail on the west end of 

the southbound bridge. All vehicles must have a working top mounted, flashing light. No additional information will 

be given or any question answered during the field visit. Any questions that may arise during the inspection shall be 

submitted as a Prebid question

2Question Number:

Page 1Tuesday, October 12, 2010 5:27:24 PM

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


